Bartlett High School Morning Announcements
Friday, August 18th
1-6 Period Day

Welcome Back Golden Bears

Juniors and Seniors we are looking for a new “Voice of Bartlett” to read the daily
morning announcements. If you are interested, please stop by the Main Office to sign
up for a morning audition. Thanks

Wright 8/18 - 8/25
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Bartlett Riflery will be meeting today during Lunch in the BRZ Room 210. If you are
interested, come on down.

Moua 8/18
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Congratulations to our girls flag football team for their hard fought victory over Chugiak
last night. We also would like to thank our fans and staff tht came out to cheer them o!
Go Bears!

Harris 8/18
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Freshmen, if you did not get your class of 2027 t-shirt yesterday, you can pick one up
during lunch in the Finance Office.

Crosby 8/18
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Just a couple of reminders to returning students and additional information for those
new to the building. Earbuds, Phones and Headphones are not allowed from the time
you enter the building until you leave the building. You will be reminded to remove all
earbuds and put away your phones. Failure to follow this simple rule will result in
consequences.

Hoodies, | know we all have them and they are extremely comfortable to wear, but all
hoods must be taken off once you enter the building. You can wear ball caps, beanies,
knit caps, etc, but your hood has to be down at all times.

Remember, all students should have been issued a chromebook and charger. You
need to make sure you bring your fully charged chromebook every day, so you are
ready for the day. If you are new to the Anchorage School District and have not been
issued a Chromebook, please see Ms. Sarah in Student Services before school, during
lunch or after school.



Lastly, GrubHub, DoorDash, UberEats or any food delivery service is not allowed. Any
orders that arrive at the building will be turned away.

That is all for your morning announcements. Let's make this a great year. Have a
fabulous Friday, and as always go bears.



